
From: Ted Robinson 

Sent: January 6, 2021 7:04 PM 

To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: Re: 15 Church Street, Planning Committee Meeting 

 

Do you have my response recorded as officially supporting the development? 

If not how do I get counted in? 

Best regards 

Ted 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Dec 24, 2020, at 9:08 PM, Ted Robinson wrote: 

Thanks again James.  

After reviewing all the material sent, I fully support this proposal 

All the best for Xmas and the new year. 

Regards, 

Ted 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Dec 23, 2020, at 4:38 PM, Ted Robinson wrote: 

Thank you James. 

I was also pleased to read in today’s Ancaster News that the proposed height has been reduced. 

Regards 

Ted 
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